
Important Update Regarding Your Account 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We are reaching out to follow up on the recent data breach that may have compromised your 

personal information. We take this matter very seriously and want to ensure you are well-

informed. 

As we previously communicated, our investigation revealed that unauthorized access to our 

systems occurred on [Date of Breach]. During this incident, certain data including [list types of 

data compromised] was accessed. 

We want to assure you that we have taken significant steps to mitigate the risks and protect your 

information, including: 

• Implementing enhanced security measures. 

• Conducting a thorough review of our systems. 

• Providing free credit monitoring services for [time period]. 

We recommend that you stay vigilant and monitor your accounts for any suspicious activity. 

Additionally, please take a moment to review the attached resources for more information on 

how to protect your information. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our support team at 

[Contact Information]. We are here to assist you. 

Thank you for your understanding and trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


